CATHOLIC SCHOOL

May 14, 2024
Dear Incoming 1st Grade Parents,

We are excited to have your child in the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. In
preparation for next year, students need to complete the following required summer
work.

Math Requirement:

1. Math Summer Solutions workbook included. ldeally, spread the work out
throughout the summer

Reading Requirement:

1. Reading Log (log one book a week, check out the LFPL Summer Reading
Program)

All assignments can be turned in at Meet Your Teacher in August or on the 1st day of
school. This will be the first grade your child receives in 1st grade, the work is graded
on completion. |

Thank you,
Mrs. Alice Kervin
Mrs. Rebecca Prechtel

Mrs. Amy Sharp






